LA PLATA GATHERING SYSTEM, INC.

194C MERCANTILE DALLAS BUILDING

DALLAS |, TEXAS

June 6, 1960

Mr, O. E. Payne

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 871

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Payne:

In accordance with our conversation of this
afternoon, I am pleased to enclose herewlith original and
three copies of application for a non-standard gas unit
and unorthodox gas well location in Section 31, Town-
ship 32 North, Range 5 West, N.M,P.,M., Rio Arriba County,
New Mexico. If you will please have the Commission set
this down for hearing at the earliest possible date, I
will greatly appreciate the courtesy.

With best wishes, I am

Yours very truly,

11liam G. Webb
Vice President
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